
  
   

 

September 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Bikeability – Level 3 

 

Over the last few years we have successfully run Bikeability Courses here at Bishop Wordsworth's 

School and many boys have benefitted from them. The Bikeability Team are here with us again on 

the following inset days from 0900-1500 hrs. 

 Friday 21st October  

 Tuesday 3rd January 

 Friday 10th February 

We currently have space for 9 boys in October; spaces for January and February are yet to be 

determined. If your son has already completed levels 1 and 2 (although not a pre-requisite) and is 

interested in completing this level and would like to take part, please contact Beverley Singleton, 

indicating your preferred date via email bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  

It should be noted that this level of training involves riding on roads outside the school, through the 

city centre, roundabouts and traffic lights. 

There is a small charge to cover the trainers’ administration costs of £3.00 and this will be 

collected in cash on the day. Your son may need additional money on the day for refreshments as 

well as a packed lunch and drink. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Beverley J Singleton 

School Administrator 

bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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